No. EDN-H(8)A(1)Misc-

Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh.

Phone No. 0177-2653120, Fax :0177-2812882

Dated: Shimla— 171001, the, May, 2025
To

All the Principals,

Government Degree colleges

Himachal Pradesh
Subject:- Regarding launch of 5G Innovation hackathon, 2025.
Sir,

This is with reference to letter no. SITE-F05(6)/2/2019-(E-25606)-122
dated17.04.2025 (copy attached) received from Deputy Director (IT), Department of Digital
Technologies & Governance H.P. on the subject cited above.

In this context, it is informed yes that the Department of Telecommunications
(DoT), Government of India, has launched the SG Innovation Hackathon 2025 to promote innovation
using 5G technology. The hackathon started on 15" March 2025 and will continue till 13 October 2025.

Therefore, you are directed to register and ensure participation of your respective

institution in this Hackathon, 2025.

Jt. Directoy igher Education
Himachal Pradesh

Endst No: even date the May, 2025
Copy to:-
1 Superintendent IT Cell to upload the same on departmental website.

Jt. Diree igher Education
Himacha}#®radesh
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